ALL SOULS DAY ENVELOPES ARE NOW AVAILABLE. Please take one of these and
return it before November First. DO NOT FORGLT THL DEAD! These envelopes
will be kept nearest the Tabernacle until next All Souls Day.
Please pray for all the Sick and Shut-Ins of our Chapels, especially
remembering Marilyn Joan Diehl, Ray Brums.
This week before us is a week FULL of truly important Feast Days:
(1) Monday - Oct 2. The Feast of the Most Holy Guardian Angels.
Patrons of the Benedictines,
(2) Tuesday - Oct. 3. The FEast of St. Therese of Lisieux.
Patron of our Abbey Church (Together with St. Joseph)
(3) Wednesday - Oct. 4. The Teast of St. Francis of Assisi.
(4) Saturday - Oct. 7. The Feast of the Most Holy Rosary.
Try your best to keep these holy days in mind, and try your
best to exercise a holiness of life appropriate to the
importance of the Feast.
October is the Month of the Most Holy Rosary. If you do not already say
a Rosary each day - CERTAINLY it is a must that everyone say the Holy
Rosary once EACH DAY during the month of October.
THERE IS SO MUCH THAT WE ALL HAVE TO PRAY FOR
(No. 1 on the list of prayer requests is the CATHOLIC RELIGION)
A SPECIAL NOTE: For the three weeks ahead of us we are going to present
In our Bulletins Chapter 1 of a small book that was written once upon a
time by a Theatine priest by the name of Father Lorenzo Scupoli who
lived in Italy from 1530 - 1610. The Name of the Book is "THE SPIRITUAL
COMBAT". This small book has long been considered as one of the foremost
books ever written on the interior spiritual life. Chapter one is presented
exactly as it was translated into English around the year 1905, and it may
well be looked upon as a continuation of the series of narratives that
have been written in our Bulletins for the past several weeks. More or less,
it is more of the same, but written by someone other than the writer of
the Bulletin narratives. Please READ SLOWLY AND CAREFULLY!
What appears in our Bulletins is not the personal and private
opinion of a contemporary writer. Whatever is found in our
Bulletins is Catholic Experience and Truth, and every word is
supported by careful study and research and prayer and meditation.
Before any word in our Bulletins comes up for questioning, the
questioner should spend a little time in study and research and
prayer and meditation. Unless this is done, a HOLY Silence should
be carefully maintained., Much damage is done to our Holy Catholic
Traditional Religion by both priests and people who go about with
improper Formation in the EXPERIENCE of Catholic Tradition, and a
barrage of poor Catholic practices--not the least of which is
JANSENISM-- is being pumped into the minds of our Traditional
Catholic Family. When you receive religious SCREED (Def: a long,
monotonous harangue or piece of writing intented to tear down the
Feputation of someone or some thing) throw it away and do not give
it to other to read. There is much of that going around these days.
In the place of reading religious Screed - say a Rosary!

MASSES FOR THE WEEK: (Abbot Leonard's Schedule Only)

SUNDAY : For the People of the Chapels

MONDAY : Dec. Jeanne Carmody

TUESDAY : Welfare of Jacob Martin

WEDNESDAY : Special Int. Phyllis D'Andrea

THURSDAY : Dec. Rev. Father Charles Reiner, 0.S.B. (V)
FRIDAY: In Honor St. Martin De Porres, O.P.

SATURDAY : Special Int,.Paul Roy Family



